
Welcome to the latest edition of the Napanee Veterinary Hospital Newsletter!
We are thrilled to share all the exciting events happening around the hospital
with you
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For our holiday celebration this year, our team hada beautiful lunch at the O’Connor House Tea Roomin Deseronto. It was a lovely way to spend timetogether as a team and celebrate the holidayseason.

Spring 2025

Our team has been working on keeping
our CPR skills current to best serve our
patients. We participated in an virtual
RECOVER CPR training session and have
been holding monthly practice sessions to
ensure we can respond promptly in the
event of an emergency.

In March, our team played our last volleyball
game of the 2024/2025 season. It was a great
year, and we all had lots of fun!

https://www.theoconnorhouse.com/


Everyone reading this needs high-five for a stellar
fundraising year so far! In March we presented The Sandy
Pines Wildlife Center with a donation of $650, their share of
the proceeds from our monthly Charity Nail Trims. We also
presented the OSPCA Lennox and Addington Animal Center
with a donation of over $800, funds from our Charity Nail
Trims, and our month- long cupcake sale in February.
Delicious and fun!

We are so proud of you, and so grateful that the hard work
you put in will stay right here in our wonderful community.
Here’s to the year ahead, you have helped us set the bar
even higher!

Putting the “Fun” in Fundraising!

Let’s talk about Ticks!
Have you been enjoying the nice weather wehave been having?

The ticks have been as well! 

There are several different tick species in this
area. 

The most common ones are: 

Congratulations to our 2025 Dental Month Raffle
winners!



Have you started your pet on Flea and
Tick Prevention?

A 4Dx is a blood test that screens for tick-
borne diseases such as Lyme disease,
Anaplasmosis, and Ehrlichia, as well as
Heartworm. We recommend screening your
pets once yearly, or after exposure to any tick
bites. We also recommend to test for
Heartworm before starting heartworm
prevention each year.

It is very important that you check

both yourself and your pets for ticks

whenever you come in from spending

any amount of time outside!

Ticks can be active at any time when it's
over 4°C. They are most active in the spring
and fall, but can be active anytime. We
recommend year-round flea and tick
prevention. Our team is here to help you
decide which prevention product is best for
your furry family member. Give us a call
today!

Have you been asked if you would like to
run a 4Dx this year?

Speaking of ticks… 

This is Terrance! He is hiding

somewhere in this newsletter... 

Please let us know if you find him!

The first person to successfully

locate Terrance with receive a

Complimentary Nail Trim
Have you found Terrance the

tick? If so, let us know!


